
A message from the
ASU Qantas EBA 12

National Negotiating Team
On 5 February 2020 over 60 ASU Qantas Airways Limited Delegates from across Australia met to discuss our 
Union’s strategy for the forthcoming Qantas EBA 12 campaign. Your delegates considered survey results, 
talked tactics, put together a draft claim for members’ consideration and also elected your ASU Qantas EBA 
12 National Negotiating Team. 

In this publication we take the opportunity to introduce ourselves to ASU members. There are a number 
of new faces in our team for EBA 12 as well as others who have worked on previous National Negotiating 
Teams. Each team member may come from a different background, location or experience but all are 
committed to working closely with ASU members and delegates to achieve the best outcome possible.

We are full timers, part timers and job sharers all with firsthand knowledge of what it means to work in 
the Qantas Group. We know our members are working harder than ever and want to be rewarded for our 
effort.

In negotiations we will also be assisted by ASU officials from the state and national level with bargaining 
experience across both the airline and other industries. We are representative, we are resourced and we 
are ready to negotiate and get the best deal for ASU members.

We will continue to get ongoing feedback from ASU members, and we are committed to holding regular 
report back meetings and providing up to date information through bulletins, the campaign website, on 
Facebook and on Twitter. We can also be contacted at work or via email: airlines@asu.asn.au. We are all 
excited about this new campaign and look forward to working with you.

Pictured: ASU Qantas Airways delegates at our February 2020 national meeting








